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Virtual Meeting
August 22, 2024 7:00 pm

Minutes
Roll Call
Executive Board Chair						Bob Singer		X 
Executive Board Vice-Chair	 					Demp Bradford	X
Executive Board Secretary 						Sarah Strickland 	X
Executive Board Treasurer 						Alberto Cruz  		
Executive Board Director Classic 					Larry Taylor 		X
Executive Board Director Challenge/C3				Boxley Llewellyn 	X
Executive Board Director Recreation					Rick Pierce 		
Executive Board Director Tournaments				Susanne Conlon  	X
Executive Board Director Player and Coaching Development 	Art Rex 		X
Executive Board Director of Small Associations			Stef Hamilton		X
Executive Board Director of Medium Associations 			Mike Martin	X
Executive Board Director of Large Associations			John Dalpe		X
Executive Board Vice President State Youth Referee Administrator Paul James 	X 
NCYSA Executive Director 						Kathy Robinson 	X

Chair Bob Singer called the meeting to order at 7:07 pm.
John Dalpe proposed a motion stating “as agreed with the NC Referee Association, NCYSA will delay the increase in the required referee rates for Classic League play until the Spring Season of 2025. 
Susanne Conlon seconded the motion.
Discussion followed.
Chair Bob Singer called for a vote.
Motion passed unanimously and resolution was adopted.

John Dalpe proposed a motion stating that the Classic game referee increase of 5% is reimbursed to the NCYSA Member organizations for all Classic level league matches played in the Spring Season of 2025 out of the 2024-2025 Operating Budget of NCYSA. 
Demp Bradford seconded the motion. 
Discussion followed.
Chair Bob Singer called for a vote.
Motion carried unanimously and resolution was adopted.

John Dalpe proposed a motion stating that all fees and rates for each upcoming playing year will be communicated to the Member Organizations by the NCYSA Staff annually at the yearly General Meeting and both emailed and published on the NCYSA website within 2 weeks following the Annual General Meeting. 
Mike Martin seconded the motion. 
Discussion followed. 
Chair Bob Singer called for a vote. 
Motion passed unanimously and resolution carried. 

John Dalpe proposed a motion stating that pursuant to the amended and restated bylaws adopted at the 2023 AGM, the NCYSA Board of Directors, after consultation with the NC Referee Association, will establish referee rates for each upcoming playing year by December 1st annually.
Demp Bradford seconded the motion.
Discussion followed. 
Motion passed unanimously and resolution passed. 

Demp Bradford moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:05 pm. 
Motion passed unanimously and the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted,

Sarah Strickland
Secretary, NCYSA
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